
DENTA MAX PLUS NOTICE 
 

The Office of Group Benefits announced on September 1, 2005 that DENTAmax Plus 
will provide value added services to plan members in the EPO, PPO and MCO plans.   
 
Due to Hurricane Katrina the phone number provided may not be available at this time 
(1-888-659-7587).  You can check with your provider to see if they are part of the 
DENTAmax Plus network.     
 
DENTAmax is not a replacement for your individual dental policy.  You should use 
DENTAmax first and then submit the remaining bill to your individual dental policy.   
 
OGB plan members DO NOT pay a monthly premium to DENTA MAX for the use of 
their services.  As an OGB plan member, you are eligible to access valued added services 
to reduce your dental and vision expenses.    Please refer to DENTA max Plus website 
(www.dentamaxplus.com) for provider information ONLY. 
 

 
   
 

 
  


